
Thursday, May 2nd   
 

GIRLS TRACK 
The girls track team took on Grimmer yesterday and came out on top, 72-33. First place 
finishes included the following athletes:  Mariah Woods, Kaylie Schaffenburger, Roxann 
Martinez, Aubrey Neal, Alina Williams, Sarah Fillipo, Makenna Fazio, Jenna Parks, 
Brianna McCoy, and Taylor Lapore.  The lady coyotes improved their record to 6-0 and 
will take on the Kahler Kolts next Monday at Kahler.  Great job and good luck, ladies!! 
 

FRIDAY DRESS THEME 
The dress theme for tomorrow is Soccer Jersey/Shirt.  
 
 

PROJECT LIT 
Project LIT Members: Our last meeting is next week, Wednesday, May 8th at 8:00 am in 
Mrs. Rosine's room. Be finished with your last book, and be ready to celebrate a great 
year of reading! 

 

LIBRARY NEWS 

As the school year winds down, the Clark Library anxiously awaits the return of all 
library books! Over the next two weeks, student accounts will be checked and they will 
be notified if they have any late/missing library books. They will be given an “invoice” 
with the book information and the cost to replace the book. Like any library, books that 
are borrowed, must be returned or replaced. Parents have the option of purchasing a 
new book to replace the lost book, or paying the replacement cost listed on the invoice. 
These funds will be used to purchase a replacement book. All books must be returned 
by the end of the year to allow us to put them back on the shelves for future students to 
read. In the Clark Library, we stress the importance of being responsible, taking care of 
the books that are borrowed, and returning them for future use.  
 
 

CHEESEBALL CHALLENGE-AMERICAN HEART ASSOCIATION 

Don't forget to bring in your money for the American Heart Association.  If you bring in 
$20: you pick your team, $10: you are drafted to a team or just donate to your favorite 
Team Captain.  All our efforts go to a great cause.  Our 2nd Annual Cheeseball 
Challenge will be next Wednesday, May 8th. 
 
 

WASHINGTON, DC TRIP 
Attention 7th graders!  You're not too late!  You can still sign up to go on the 
Washington DC trip in October.  Experience all the fun of our nation's capital with your 
classmates.  If you have any questions, please stop by and ask Mr. Gustas in 801 or 
Mr. Brandner in 802.  You don't want to miss all the fun. 



 

PARENT INFORMATION 

8TH GRADE AWARDS CEREMONY 

8TH GRADE PARENTS:  

*The date for the 8th grade awards ceremony is Tuesday, May 28th. 
*The ceremony begins  at 10:00 a.m. and doors open at 9:15 a.m. for parents and family. If you need 
handicapped seating, please contact the main office.   
*If a sibling is being signed out to attend the ceremony, a WRITTEN NOTE must be sent in the morning 
with pick-up time and passes will be given to those students.  
*The dance is that evening from 7:00 to 9:00. Doors open at 6:30 and will be locked at 7:15. Once they enter 
they will not be allowed to leave until it's over. Dress code will be enforced. 

 
 

CLARK SPIRITWEAR 
Clark Spiritwear is on sale YEAR ROUND at https://1stplace.sale/107077. You can also 
access the information through Clark's website. 
 
 

STUDENT EARLY DISMISSAL 

Please make sure to send your child in with a note if you need to take 
them out of school early. Have your child bring the note to the office first 
thing in the morning, and we will write a pass for them to leave class. 
Thank you for your continued support. 
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